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5 Pancras Square

LONDON 
N1C 4AG

camden.gov.uk

Date: 1 December 2023
Dear Resident,
We are pleased to inform you that the transfer of care provision at Mora Burnet House is now complete. The staff team are now employed by Camden Council and will continue to provide your care and support. You may notice a few new faces in the building from across the Camden team, who will make sure to introduce themselves.
The landlord of Mora Burnet House, Origin Housing, remains responsible for the upkeep of the building. Any repairs and maintenance questions you may have will still need to be addressed to them. A member of your support team can support you to make your query. We will continue to work with Origin to meet the needs and expectations of all Mora Burnet House residents and make improvements in a timely way.
We plan to hold more social and community events in the building in the coming weeks and months. We will keep you informed of any changes that may affect you. Updates will be in the Mora Burnet House newsletter and posters. Staff at Mora Burnet House will update you too through regular conversations.
If you have any questions about your care and support, you can contact the Head of Provider Services by email at Laurie.Armantrading@Camden.gov.uk or over the phone on 020 79743740. Laurie will be your main contact until the permanent Registered Manager for Mora Burnet House is in place.

Kind Regards, 
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Chris Lehmann 
Head of Adult Social Care Strategy and Commissioning
Camden Council
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